
Decorate office doors or bulletin boards with
appreciation notes.
Decorate student work areas.
Pot luck, pizza party, lunch outing, or a cake.
Goodie bags, snacks or small treats.
Sidewalk Chalk in front of department building, take
the time to publicly celebrate your student!
Thank you cards (standard appreciation cards
available on our website)
Honor your students during a staff meeting
If your department has a social media page, use it to
acknowledge your students.
Awards/Certificates

Students are an important and valuable part that
makeup the workforce at Oberlin College.  Here are
some suggestions on how to let your student
employees know how much their work is
appreciated.

Use these tips during National Student Employee
Appreciation Week (second full week of April) or
any time!

TIPS FOR RECOGNIZING STUDENT
EMPLOYEES!

These are just some recommendations, feel free to
to be creative! 


